
 Weekly Bulletin no.89 

Friday 28th February 2025 

Happy Friday, its been a great first week back after half term.   

PANCAKE DAY is the 4th March and we will be selling pancakes in school 
for 50p each.  Please make sure your child brings their money in a named en-
velope.  (see leaflet attached). 

We have a fantastic opportunity for pupils to win some amazing prizes, all 
they have to do is come into school and on time! (see leaflet below). 

Next week we will be holding a UNIFORM SALE via Parentpay.  Uniform 
will be half price whilst stocks last.  Next week is also WORLD BOOK 
WEEK. 

 

Monday 3rd March 

Parent / Carer Lunch 

Owls class 

KS2, 11.40am 

 

Tuesday 4th March 

PANCAKE DAY  

(see attached leaflet) 

 

Tuesday 1st  April 

LEAPING LAMBS 

Nursery & Reception classes will 

be taking part in a fund raising 

event for St Lukes 

 

Thursday 3rd April 

LAST DAY OF TERM 

(No Home Hub on this day) 

Due to the growing size of our school, our Easter assemblies 

will take place in class groups due to the space we have in our 

school hall. We have organised the children into groups so that 

there is one class from each year group on our EYFS/KS1 site 

and one class from each year group on our KS2 site. 









  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Level 1 Child Development course  

Over four days this course covers: 
  Understanding play and the links between 

play, learning and development 
Understanding children’s social and emotion-

al development and how to help children feel 

positive 

Mondays and Tuesdays 
24-25 March, 31 March-1 April 2025 

9.30am – 2.30pm at 
Winsford Work Zone, Wyvern House 

To book your place please contact  

07766 205389  

 

 

Brownie Pack at the United 
Reformed Church in Winsford 

Brownies is an exciting, challenging 
and fun-filled adventure for girls aged 

between 7 and 10.  
To Book Call 

 07816 416078   



Some of our children attended Young Voices this week in      
Manchester at the Co-op arena. Young Voices is an organisation 
that organises children's choir concerts around the UK. The chil-
dren rehearsed after school in the weeks leading up to the      
concert then came together as a single choir for the perfor-
mance.  It was an extraordinary experience for the children,     
fostering a sense of community  and inspiring a love for music.   



 

A big well done to this week’s       

attendance winners 

HEDGEHOG CLASS 

Again! 

Hedgehog Class had a  

fantastic attendance this week 

 

They have been rewarded with 

15 minutes of extra outdoor 

play.  

 

Here is the link to our  

Wrap-around Care booking    

system 

 

https://darnhall.childcare-

online-booking.co.uk/ 

We offer Breakfast Club on 

both sites starting at 8am.  

Home Hub After School Club 

takes place in the KS2 build-

ing and starts at 3:15pm until 

6pm.  

 



 

 

1-1 Guitar and Ukulele  
 

 

Lessons are available  in school.  

Lessons are priced at £13 for 30 

minutes.  

To arrange a lesson, please contact  

 

 

Mr Lambert by email: 
alambert@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk  

 









 

NEXT years school holiday dates 






